Bryant, Shellie

From: Web NoReply

Sent: October 28, 2021 4:42 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Thursday, October 28, 2021 - 16:41

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Thursday, October 28, 2021 To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council First Name Victoria Last Name Calhoun

Phone Number

Address Rutherford crea

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Victoria Calhoun

Subject Bylaw

Meeting (if known)

Comments

To whom it may concern,

In regards to the possible bylaw of restricting gathering amounts, I urge you to remember that you do not have the authority to put in public health measures. This isn't something that should happen. The provincial government I'd already demonizing people for a private medical choice, the fact that you would consider furthering this non sense is embarrassing. Gather sizes isn't the problem, the 'vaccine' that doesn't stop transmission is the problem. The health authority and the provincial government already have over stepped however they are the only ones with the authority to to further restrict rights and freedoms. Charlie Clark, you should be embarrassed to seemingly be so proud to drive people out of this once great city. If you are supposed to be representing all of us, then it's time to present both sides. And ensure the public knows this is not only heavy handed but will not eliminate this virus. It's time to stand up and remember where your authority ends.

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No

The results of this submission may be viewed at: